
Weekly Overview
Thank you to everyone who has joined us for our Christmas Craft mornings this week. It has 

been lovely to see children and their families celebrating together. We hope you can all join us 

for our Christmas performances next week.

Here are some photos of what has taken place in each class this week:

Girnhill Infant School
"Where children are at the heart of every

decision to inspire brighter futures."

Hedgehogs have been learning 

about online bullying and what to 

do.

Squirrels have been practising 

their fine motor skills with 

scissors.

Badgers enjoyed their Christmas 

craft morning with their grown 

ups.

Rabbits enjoyed their craft 

morning with parents

Otters have enjoyed their 

experience day for writing, 

making their stickman treat

Foxes have been designing their 

own Christmas cards in DT and 

making a slider



Weekly Attendance
 

The class with the best attendance this week is RABBITS!

Christmas Week in School
Please see below the information for next week in school. It is non-uniform week.

Raffle tickets will be sold at all Christmas performances with the raffle being drawn at the end 

of next week.

Class Weekly Percentage

Badgers 88.22%

Rabbits

91.25%

Otters 89.60%

Foxes 90.37%



Dates for the Diary

Easy Fundraising

Date Activity

Monday 18th - Friday 22nd 

December

See above poster

Friday 22nd December School closes for Christmas holidays

Monday 8th January School reopens



Thank you so much to everyone who has already donated to school through the Easy 

Fundraising app. If you haven’t already done so please check out the information below to 

sign up and register!

Girnhill Infant School is now registered with Easy UK, so over 7,000 brands will now donate to 

us for FREE every time you use Easy UK. Just follow the three easy steps below to give your 

support!

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/girnhill-infant-school/

Social Media
Please follow us on our social media platforms to see any key information and weekly 

learning that is taking place in school.

 @IPMATGirnhill

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/girnhill-infant-school/

